LANDBANK

WE HELP GROW.

August 06, 2021

MR. JOSEPH B. ENCABO

Chairperson

Cooperative Development Authority

827 Aurora Boulevard

Brgy Immaculate Conception, Quezon City

Dear Mr. Encabo:

The Land Bank of the Philippines is upgrading our systems to serve you better.

In line with this, please be informed that over-the-counter Online Collection
(ONCOLL) transactions will be temporarily suspended on September 13
and 14, 2021. Kindly advise your clients to conduct their transactions before or

after this period to avoid inconvenience.

Alternatively, the LANDBANK LinkBizPortal may be used for payments and
remittances.

For any concern, please do not hesitate to reach out to the undersigned for
assistance through (02) 8376-4367 or 8376-4232.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Sincerely,

JESSICA B, /GALORIO
DepartmentiManager

Land Bank of the Philippines
LANDBANK Plaza, 1598 M.H. Del Pilar corner Dr. J. Quintos Sts., Malate, 1004 Manila, Philippines
T (632) 522-0000 551-2200 450-7001 W www.landbank.com



